
TOURS FOR THE
2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR

ARE NOW OPEN!

In Person Tours:
January 19th, 9:00 am
February 8th, 9:00 am

Virtual Tour:
January 27th,  1:30pm

Further registration information is available at
LCMSchools.org/TheCoveSchoo

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1D711tW_8B343H4B5VZSr7n42o3_vPBHnSSQXiRCgcCI/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/10yuNTiS3yy_PJpJIOCEOut-9LjRNuKW-dOeXwtmPiGU/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13hZtYzEkVGqPtsorPHF6PTS6i6CFR9YJDvsaHxELM54/edit

